



Objection 231

Harry Cormack

1 page

Dear Sir/Madam,

Objection to Electoral Boundary Cancellation of North Sydney:

I am a resident of the North Sydney and surrounding electoral area.

I am writing to you to let you know that I am vehemently opposed to the proposed cancellation of electoral boundaries in my area. I believe that this decision is flawed for several reasons:

- 1. Flawed demographics: The proposed cancellation fails to take into account the diverse demographics and unique characteristics of North Sydney. This decision overlooks the specific needs and interests of the community, leading to potential disenfranchisement of certain groups.
- 2. Lack of community of interest: The proposed cancellation disregards the strong sense of community and shared interests that exist within North Sydney. Redrawing electoral boundaries without considering these factors would disrupt the cohesion and unity of the community.
- 3. Dilution of effective representation: By cancelling electoral boundaries in North Sydney, there is a risk of diluting the effectiveness of representation for the area. Consolidating or redistributing electoral boundaries could result in diminished representation and a lack of accountability for local issues.
- 4. Biased support for Liberal and Labor: The proposed cancellation appears to favor established political parties such as the Liberal and Labor parties. This could further marginalize independent candidates and smaller political groups, limiting the diversity of voices and perspectives in our democratic process.
- 5. Ignoring Kylie Tink: The decision to cancel electoral boundaries in North Sydney seemingly ignores the candidacy and potential representation of Kylie Tink. By disregarding her presence and platform, the proposed cancellation undermines the democratic right of voters to choose their preferred representative.

In conclusion, I strongly urge the electoral commission to reconsider the cancellation of electoral boundaries in North Sydney.

I believe that this decision is unjust, undemocratic, and detrimental to the interests of my community.

I demand a fair and transparent process that takes into account the concerns and wishes of North Sydney residents.

Regards

Harry Cormack